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Dr. Jaya Mukherjee (Dy - Head, NCPW & Member Secretary, National Board of Higher 

Mathematics, Department of Atomic Energy (Govt. of India), Mumbai) delivered a talk on 

"Avenues of Institutional Collaborations & Association with DAE R&D Programmes" on 15th 

March, 2025 (Saturday) at 9:00 am in Boardroom.  She highlighted the outreach research 

activities carried out by Department of Atomic Energy (DAE) for societal benefits.  She also 

briefed about the funding and other opportunities available in DAE and also in National Board 

of Higher Mathematics (NBHM). 

 


